
 
 

Is your student ready to 'travel' around their home state and learn about its history? It's going to be a great year as we 
learn about and appreciate the state of FLORIDA! 
 
The only supply your student needs for this class is a folder; just a simple, 3-prong folder.  We will fill the folder with 
information as we learn.   This folder will remain in the classroom until the last week of school, when your student will 
bring it home and share it with you. 
 
 
Sometimes our class will involve food/beverage.  I appreciate any donations to help fund these 'food days'. Gift cards 
for Publix, Walmart or Amazon allow me to enhance the class experience with tastes from our state!  If your student 
has food allergies/restrictions, please forward them to me. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to 
contact me. 
 
I look forward to seeing you at the school's Open House (July 31).  If you don't make it to the Open House, I look 
forward to seeing your student in class starting Monday, August 5! Kelli (aka Mrs. Kelli) Sandefur 

 


